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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you are all well and in the swing of things. I know that each family is unique and 

that you are all doing your absolute best to support the children at home. Whatever you 

are doing is great and thank you for the lovely work which we get to see each week! 

 

Please do send work in – even if it is just a photo of it on your smartphone. We are keen 

to ensure all children get feedback on the work they are doing – and so many are – and 

we would want to see what they are doing and be able to support them. Send the work in 

to your child’s year group email. 

 

The forecast for this weekend and early next week is snow. If it does snow on Monday or 

Tuesday – or even Wednesday – please switch off the laptops and tablets and go outside 

and play. Make some happy memories and a few snowmen, snow dogs, snow dinosaurs – 

whatever you want. Send us in pictures of these too! It so rarely snows that the 

opportunity cannot be missed. I have probably jinxed it now and the snow will stop 5 miles 

north but just in case… 

 

Some of you will have heard that one of our adult team tested positive for COVID and that 

we closed our Year 1 bubble as a precaution. Year 1 is open again from Monday 8th 

February. 

 

Half Term 

A reminder that half term starts Monday 15th February and that there will be no online 

learning for that week. 

 

Domestic Abuse Support 

Please find attached a flyer from Safe in Sussex regarding their Helpline and Webchat 

services.  Safe in Sussex is a registered charity providing help and support for people 

affected by Domestic Abuse across West Sussex. 

 
Travel Tracker 

Travel tracker have set up a new initiative so children can join in from home by recording 

when your child has done exercise in their home, on a walk, bike or scooter ride.  Please 

see the attached. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Helen Williamson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters Home This Week 
 

All – Domestic Abuse Support Flyer   

All - WOW Activity Tracker 
 

Dates for Diary 
 
Spring Term -  Monday 4th January 2021 – Thursday 1st April 2021 

Half Term -   Monday 15th February 2021 – Friday 19th February 2021 
 
INSET Day -   Monday 4th January 2021 and Friday 12th February 2021 
 

Summer Term -  Monday 19th April 2021 – Friday 23rd July 2021 
Half Term -   Monday 31st May 2021 – Friday 4th June 2021 
 
INSET Day -   Monday 19th April 2021 
 
 
 

 


